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Dear Community Members of Zaragoza,

On behalf of our entire team at Feed Israel, we would like to extend
our heartfelt thanks for your generous donation of €250 collected
during your Purim celebration.

Your thoughtful contribution is deeply appreciated and will go directly
toward easing the pain of those suffering from hunger and food
insecurity. It is truly inspiring to see a community so far away standing
in solidarity with the people of Israel — especially the most vulnerable
among us — and supporting those in real need with such care and
generosity.

Your support reminds us that the bond between our communities is
strong, rooted in shared values, compassion, and purpose.

Thank you once again for your kindness and support. Wishing your
community continued Joy, Strength, and Connection.

With gratitude
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Channie Plotnick
Feed Israel
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